

SUMMARY OF TRANSPORTATION BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Sidewalk and Bicycle Construction Plan for 2002-2003

Meeting Date:

October 1, 2002

Recommendation:

The Transportation Board voted 7-0 to recommend that the Council approve the Sidewalk and Bicycle Facilities Construction Plan for 2002-2003 with the following additions:

- Add sidewalk along Cameron Avenue at Merritt Mill Road to the list of recommended projects
- The Estes Drive #2 project, Franklin Street to Willow and connection to bike path on Community Center property, should include a 10' multiuse path rather than a sidewalk.
- Staff should be given flexibility to implement projects from the priority list based on availability of funds and complexity and cost of individual projects.

Vote:

7-0

Aye:

Cianciolo, Lathrop, Howe, Hintz, Hampton, Dobbins,

Koontz

Nay: None

Prepared by:

Loren Hintz Chair, Chapel Hill Transportation Board

David Bonk, Senior Transportation Planner, Staff